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Tri-Cities members, YOUR Chapter needs you!  

Volunteers needed to serve on the Board of 

Directors.  
 

Election of the Chapter’s Board of Directors. will 

take place at the October 10, 2015 dance.  Please 

step up and volunteer to run for election to the 

Board for a two-year term starting January 1, 2016.  

Serving on the Board will only take a few hours a 

month.  It involves attending a Board meeting once 

a month and helping with the 2
nd

 Saturday dances.  

 

 

Your ideas for the future of 

the chapter are needed.  We 

know there are members who 

fit the bill, and you will find 

out that you have hidden 

talents that you did not know 

you had, so 

volunteer………….YOU are needed!  If you would 

like to volunteer please contact a current Tri-Cities 

Board member: 

Sharon Dunn sdunn6060@aol.com; Lou Stiles at 

stiles_lou@yahoo.com; Harry Salvat at 

harrysalvat@hotmail.com;                                         

Melody Stone at mstone@sfgconsultants.com and 

Ruth Wilbourne at  rw4013@hughes.net.    Please 

let them know by August 6
th

 because the names 

have to be published in the September issue of the 

Line of Dance. 

 

We had two months of great Cha Cha lessons by 

Sandy Yeon, and we thank her for teaching some 

really cool moves.  Doug McRae played his usual 

excellent music selections at the July dance.  At the 

August 8
th

 dance, we will kick off two months of 

West Coast Swing lessons by David Headly. Chuck 

Overby will be playing the dance tunes in August.  

Hope to see you there starting at 7:30 PM.  

 

We’ll have a Football Party on 

September 12
th

 to celebrate the start 

of the season.  Anyone wearing an 

article of clothing relating to football 

will automatically be eligible to win 

a door prize.  Heavy hors d`oeuvres 

will be served. Special admission 

pricing for this dance only is: $10 for 

USA Dance members; and $15 for 

non-members. Randy Goodfellow 

will be playing the music and David 

Headly will teach the second West 

Coast Swing lesson. You do not 

want to miss this fun night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Future Dances at Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall, 3701 Conduit Rd, Colonial Heights,VA 

 

August 8  West Coast Swing/David Headly  Chuck Overby 

September 12  West Coast Swing/David Headly  Randy Goodfellow 

   ($10/$15/Door Prizes/Heavy Hors D`oeuvres) 

October 10  Salsa/Cliff Knittel    Doug McRae 

November 14  Salsa/Cliff Knittel    Jerry Scaglione 

   (Honor Military Personnel) 

December 12  NO Lesson – Holiday Dance   Randy Goodfellow 
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All smiles at the July dance 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


